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THE PRESIDENT
OF THE
GENERAL ASSEMBLY

3 June 2011

Excellency,

In my letter dated 29 March 2011, I included a list of the major upcoming events on the
agenda of the General Assembly, including informal thematic debates.

I have the honour to inform you now that the informal thematic debate on intercultural
dialogue, which had been scheduled for 15 June, has been postponed to a later date to be

determined.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Joseph Deiss

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York



